
HISTORICAL

PLANS are well in hand to establish an AFP museum at the Training College at 
Weston in Canberra.

The museum — to be set up in the former library — will have exhibits dating 
from the beginning of Commonwealth policing in the ACT in 1927 to the present 
day. Many items have already been collected for the museum but more are 
required to provide a comprehensive record of Commonwealth policing and other 
law enforcement.

Anybody who can help by donating or lending any police memorabilia should 
contact Inspector Ray Brown on 062-757217 or Constable Cheryl Richardson on 
062-757637.

The museum committee has a lot of photographs that it wishes to identify. 
Some are included in this issue of ‘Platypus’ and others will be run later. 
Anybody who can help with identification is asked to contact Inspector Brown 

or Constable Richardson.
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